RACIALLY VISIBLE ACTION COMMITTEE

ACTIVITIES REPORT

 FOR 

March 2014  
 

This report covers from January to present and as a result is a very short one.

RVAC remains committed to supporting all racially visible members who come to us; we are working with members to ensure they exercise their rights and consider all options available to them during this period of uncertainty in the Federal Government.  We continue to push for information on the impact and seek out resources that can help our members to cope.  We are also committed to lending community outreach whenever we can.

We held our Annual General Meeting and elections in January and will have one Delegate and two Observers going to the NCR Convention in May, we also submitted resolutions and are planning on having a RVAC table on display.
For our February meeting night we celebrated Black History Month (BHM) with the showing of the Cal Best Video and the Block Buster Movie “The Butler”.  This event was open to all PSAC members.  A number of our members also attended The Worker’s History Museum (WHM) movie night at the Library on February 25; the night featured the Cal Best Video followed by a Panel Discussion with Jamie Best and the filmmakers.  The Event was MC’d by CBC’s Adrian Harewood.  RVAC takes pride in being very much a part of this documentary and thanks the WHM for doing this project as one of their priorities for 2013 and for delivering as promised for BHM 2014.
RVAC Co-Chairs also attended the one-day NCRC Executive meeting in January.  We also had representation at the Council meeting on Jan 25.
RVAC along with community partners will be holding a Health and Wellness Seminar on April 12 in the JK Wylie Boardroom.

Respectful Submitted by: Zelma Buckley and Paul Abi-Mansour
Racially Visible Action Committee of PSAC Co-Chairs.
 

 

